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QUESTIONS FOR THE CABINET OR CHAIR  
UNDER STANDING ORDER NO 17. 

 
ORDINARY CITY COUNCIL MEETING – 11 OCTOBER 2022 

 
 

QUESTION NO 1 
 

FROM: COUNCILLOR LINDA SYMES 
 

TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR CULTURE, LEISURE AND 
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT 
COUNCILLOR STEVE PITT 

 
 

Does the cabinet member agree the council should explore the possibility of a 
Watersports facility being provided on the Eastney Baths site? 
 
 

QUESTION NO 2 
 

FROM: COUNCILLOR BENEDICT SWANN 
 

TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR CLIMATE CHANGE AND 
ENVIRONMENT 
COUNCILLOR KIMBERLY BARRETT 

 
 

Can the cabinet member explain why Cosham and Anchorage Park residents 
had to wait nearly a month for their recycling to be collected? 
 
 

QUESTION NO 3 
 

FROM: COUNCILLOR DANIEL WEMYSS 
 

TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR HOUSING AND PREVENTING 
HOMELESSNESS 
COUNCILLOR DARREN SANDERS 

 
 

Can the cabinet member update the council on the current financial position of 
the Horatia and Leamington House regeneration project? 
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QUESTION NO 4 
 

FROM: COUNCILLOR SIMON BOSHER 
 

TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR TRAFFIC & TRANSPORTATION 
COUNCILLOR LYNNE STAGG 

 
 

Can the Cabinet member explain what progress has been made on the 
introduction of low traffic neighbourhoods in the city? 
 
 

QUESTION NO 5 
 

FROM: COUNCILLOR SCOTT PAYTER-HARRIS 
 

TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR HOUSING AND PREVENTING 
HOMELESSNESS 
COUNCILLOR DARREN SANDERS 

 
 

Can the cabinet member explain what the current plans are for the Hilsea 
Lodge site?   
 
 

QUESTION NO 6 
 

FROM: COUNCILLOR GEORGE MADGWICK 
 

TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR HOUSING AND PREVENTING 
HOMELESSNESS 
COUNCILLOR DARREN SANDERS 

 
 

Given the incredibly positive response from the residents of Paulsgrove in 
relation to the PCC community centre engagement campaign, actioned under 
the auspices of Cllr Sanders, can you let us know when will the report be 
published publicly? 
 
 



Page 3 of 4  

QUESTION NO 7 
 

FROM: COUNCILLOR DANIEL WEMYSS 
 

TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR HOUSING AND PREVENTING 
HOMELESSNESS 
COUNCILLOR DARREN SANDERS 

 
 

Can the cabinet member explain how he plans to reduce the ongoing deficit in 
the HRA? 
 
 

QUESTION NO 8 
 

FROM: COUNCILLOR SCOTT PAYTER-HARRIS 
 

TO REPLY: THE LEADER OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
COUNCILLOR GERALD VERNON-JACKSON  

 
 

Can the leader update the council when the Shareholder committee will meet? 
 
 

QUESTION NO 9 
 

FROM: COUNCILLOR GEORGE MADGWICK 
 

TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR SAFETY IN THE COMMUNITY 
COUNCILLOR JASON FAZACKARLEY 

 
 

Some food and hygiene establishments that are newly registered haven't had a 
visit from local environmental health officers in over a year. Given the 
substantial risk to community safety that poor food practices can have and with 
a lack of funding for an already heavily stretched department, how does the 
council plan to improve the response rate of the environmental health 
department and support the officers in their ability to carry out their duties more 
proactively in the 2023 local council budget? 
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QUESTION NO 10 
 

FROM: COUNCILLOR SCOTT PAYTER-HARRIS 
 

TO REPLY: CABINET MEMBER FOR TRAFFIC & TRANSPORTATION 
COUNCILLOR LYNNE STAGG 

 
 

Can the cabinet member inform members when the plans to resurface Green 
Farm Gardens will be undertaken? 
 
 
 
 


